
                    

 
 

Monday 25th  February 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 6 will be going on a school trip to Brunel Universtiy on Friday 21st March 2025 to 

take part in their ‘Junior Citizen’ workshop.  

This trip is designed to support the children with their transition to secondary school 

and goes through several aspects of safety. As we will be leaving school at 12pm, 

please could all children bring a packed lunch to school that day as we will be eating 

before we leave. We will be returning back to school at approximately 3pm and we 

will be travelling by coach to Brunel university at a cost of £5 per pupil.  

As this is an event run by the public sector, there is a chance that photographs will be 

taken at the event. These could be used for publicity purposes by Brunel Univeresity - 

please confirm your understanding and authorisation of photographs on Parent pay.  

Your child is expected to wear full school uniform, sensible shoes and needs suitable 

clothing weather depending.  

Please use Parent Pay to confirm consent for photos and pay for the coach by 

Monday 10th March 2025.  

Many thanks  

Ms Pang  

 


